
Candy Donations Needed for Easter Egg Hunt 
Donations are needed for the annual children’s Easter Egg Hunt.  We need 
candy that won’t melt but will fit inside a standard-sized plastic egg.  
No chocolate! Donations are due in the narthex basket today. 

 

Order Your Easter Flowers Now 
If you would like to make a donation to our Easter flowers and decorations in 
honor or memory of a loved one, fill out the form on the table in the narthex 
and place it in the basket. The deadline to order is today. 
 

No Gathering This Wednesday 
The Gathering will not meet during Holy Week or the first week in April. It 
will meet next on Weds., April 11, beginning at 6:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. 
 

Signups for Maundy Thursday Prayer Vigil in Narthex 
Our annual prayer vigil begins at 9:00 PM on Maundy Thursday and continues 
into the morning of Good Friday. We are looking for people to pray through 
the night in one hour time increments. If you can be part of the vigil, please 
sign up in the narthex. You can also submit prayer requests in the narthex. 
 

Macaroni & Cheese Collection to Support Dover Food Pantry 
We are collecting boxes of macaroni & cheese to donate to Dover Elementary 
to help stock their new food pantry. Donations will be received through Easter 
Sunday and can be placed in the kidsPACK box in the narthex. 
 

Scrapbook Event in Parish Hall on April 14 
A cropping event is scheduled for Saturday, April 14, from 9 AM - 6 PM. For 
$35, you get your own space at a table, a light breakfast, lunch, and access (for 
an additional fee per line) to an embosser. Register now on our website. 
 

Feed the Bay is April 15 
On April 15, dozens of churches in the Tampa area will work together in a  
coordinated effort to feed those in need through stocking of donations and 
supplies in local agencies and food banks. Signups and details coming soon.  
 

Picture Directory Re-Takes Scheduled for May 12 
Directory photos will be taken in the Parish Hall on Saturday, May 12, from 
11:00 a.m.—5:40 p.m. Signups are happening online soon. These pictures are 
for anyone who is new, who missed having their picture in the last directory, or 
who did not like their picture. 

 Holy Innocents’ @ 

Submissions for the “News for the Pews” or “The Shield” must be emailed  
to communications@hiepiscopal.org by 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday. 

Sunday, March 25, 2018 

Sunday, March 25 
Holy Eucharist, Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 
“Cup of Life” Adult Ed. Class  Kiser Hall 9:15 a.m. 
Newcomer’s Coffee   Rector’s Office 9:15 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist, Rite II (with music)  Church  10:30 a.m. 
Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 
Children & Youth Choir   Choir Room 5:00 p.m. 
A.A. Promises Meeting   Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
  

Monday, March 26 
Plant City Community Choir Practice  Church  6:30 p.m. 
Cub Scouts    Conf. Room 6:30 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m. 
Boy Scouts    Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
Men’s Bible Study    Youth Room 7:30 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, March 27 
Stitch Group    Kiser Hall 10:30 a.m. 
 

Wednesday, March 28 
Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:45 a.m. 
Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist    Chapel  12:00 noon 
 

Thursday, March 29 
Daisy Scouts    Kiser Hall 5:45 p.m. 
Maundy Thursday Service   Church  7:00 p.m. 
Prayer Vigil    Church  9:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, March 30 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30 a.m. 
Stations of the Cross   Church  12:00  noon 
Church of South India Service  Parish Hall 5:30 p.m. 
Youth Lock-In    Kiser Hall 6:00 p.m. 
Good Friday Service   Church  7:00 p.m. 
 

Saturday, March 31 
Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m.  
Easter Vigil    Church  7:00 p.m. 
 

Sunday, April 1 
Holy Eucharist, Rite II (no music)  Church  8:00 a.m. 
Easter Egg Hunt & Breakfast  Parish Hall 9:15 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist, Rite II (with music)  Church  10:30 a.m. 
Church of South India   Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 
   
 



Registration is now open for our 6th annual golf  
tournament. We are in the fourth year of a five year 
contract with the River Hills Golf and Country Club. At 
the end of the five year contract, They will tithe back to 
us 10% of the money we have spent during the five year 
period. This is a great way to have fun, while at the 
same time raise money for the mission and ministries 
of Holy Innocents’. You can register on our website or 
using a paper form in the Narthex. Not a golfer? There 
are lots of ways you can still participate. Pick up a bro-
chure or visit our website. 

All youth and their friends are invited to participate! 
 

 Starts Friday, March 30, at 6:00 p.m. 

 Ends Saturday, March 31, at 12:00 noon 

 Activities include a Seder meal and stuffing plastic eggs with 
candy for the Easter Egg Hunt 

 

Sign up on website! Email Kelle Schnabel (kelle.schnabel@gmail.com)  
or Melinda Carr (melindaj3@verizon.net) with questions. 

We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed. Please call the 
office to update your information in our system. 

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES 

March 25 
Yvonne Bridge 
Miyoko Winch 
 

March 26 
Justin Stone 

Birthdays 

March 28 
Stephen Richmond 
 

March 29 
Carol Burkheimer 
Bill Davenport 

March 30 
Susan Idica 
  

March 31 
Chrystal Roberts 

Have you been looking for a mission opportunity to serve 

and give back? Here are two happening this summer! 

 

DOMINICAN REPUBLIC 
The Tampa Deanery Dominican Project is building the new 

San Timoteo Episcopal Church in the town of Nizao. We will 

be doing a lot of carpentry work - building pews, altars, 

and more furniture for their sanctuary. Some teams may do 

needed repairs on the San Matias Church and School. 

 

Trips: June 16-23 or June 29-July 7 

Cost: $1,865 (some funds may be available to help  

 offset the cost 

 

You must have a valid passport to go. For more info or to apply 

(a registration form and a $200 non-refundable payment is  

required), contact Pat Magnant at patm@myitperson.com or 

727-365-2300. 

 

LOCAL “NEIGHBORS HELPING NEIGHBORS” DAY 
If you can’t go to the Dominican Republic (or even if you 

can!), you can participate locally in our Neighbors Helping 

Neighbors Day! It’s set for Saturday, July 28. We will be helping 

some of our parishioners who need assistance with small tasks 

around their home or need help with transportation. More de-

tails will be available as we get closer to the date. If you would 

like more information about helping during the day or receiv-

ing help, contact Pat Magnant at the phone number or email 

address listed above. 


